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Tuesday 21st September 

Multiplication Check 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you may be aware, from June 2020, the government introduced a new national statutory test for Y4 children called 

the ‘Multiplication Tables Check’ (MTC). The test will judge how well each child knows their multiplication tables up to 

12 x 12, which is the expected standard by the end of Year 4. 

 

The test will be administered in the summer term and will involve an online test of 25 multiplication questions. The 

results will then be shared with us to help us best support the children, as they progress through the Y5 and Y6 maths 

curriculum. The test is not designed to make the children anxious, and they will spend plenty of time over the course of 

the year working on their multiplication facts. Regular practise at home (including on TT Rockstars and other online 

games) is of course advantageous. 

 

An information leaflet is attached to this letter, however if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact 

myself or Miss Pole. 

 

Thank you for your continual support. 

 

 

Mr. S Donaldson        Miss S Pole 

Headteacher         Class Teacher 
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